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I strongly support divesting Oregon's money out of coal. Not only does burning coal 

damage our state's long term prospects by polluting the air, adding to climate change 

and threatening other natural resources, but also the coal industry is in decline, for a 

number of reasons, and will soon be an investment area full of stranded assets. For 

our planet, our people and our fiscal prosperity, it makes sense to dump coal from 

Oregon's investment portfolio.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 


